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Friday 20th December 2024 

Headteachers Newsletter 
Dear All,  

Well another year closes and as usual Christmas has been hectic but a great deal of fun. I 

hope you have manged to see one or more of the Christmas performances and they left you 

with the feeling of Christmas cheer. As always, this is my favourite time of year in school and 

that has never changed.  

Friends of Perrymount 

I know we said our thank you’s last week but I am delighted to tell you that in terms of raising 

funds, this year has been our best year ever. Overall profit from the Christmas Fair and 

adults raffle was £2,666.04 which is amazing. In terms of our Perrymount Digital campaign 

we have now raised 40%. The target is £10,000 which will buy new iPads for the school. 

Don’t forget you can also donate to this campaign on our just giving page. 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/perrymount-digital-dreams 

Reflection 

As the year closes I would like to thank you all for your continued support of our school. 

Perrymount works because everyone, children, parents, staff and Governors all care and 

want the best for our entire community. 

Everyone is a valuable partner of Perrymount but at this time of year, I would especially like 

to thank the staff. Every member of staff works so hard to give the children the best possible 

experience and I cannot thank them enough.  

To you all, I wish you a blessed holiday and a happy, healthy and peaceful 2025. 

Merry Christmas! 

Best wishes, 

Christine Keen 

 

School reopens on Tuesday January 7th 2025 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/perrymount-digital-dreams

